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Noise is certainly an issue with gas-powered blowers, however, the bigger issue is 

the environmental impact gas-powered leaf blowers have on the environment. Let's 

follow through with our commitment to reducing greenhouse gases and one small but 

significant way to do this is through banning gas-powered leaf blowers.  


